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JUNE 2008 NEWS UPDATE 

Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus. Our news update is coming to you slightly later this month as both 

Victoria and I have been battling some health issues, but we are both believing for speedy recovery.  

I had a very powerful time in the USA last month. I shared in many meetings with Pastors and leaders, 

Leadership teams and in public meetings. The Lord moved powerfully and gave us wisdom for church 

strategies as well as touching many people with health and breakthroughs in various areas. I took 11 flights in 

21 days and slept in 7 different beds and praise God for how He blessed me during the trip. I lost my voice 

on several occasions but received several miracle touches as I stood to minister and the anointing began to 

flow.  

There was a wonderful release of prophetic flow which apparently spoke specifically and clearly into many 

lives. Testimonies were received of people being healed from major emotional trauma and people also sharing 

how they had been freed from different fears. One man shared how he was a recovering drug addict and the 

ministry had given him a new hope and a sense that his life had purpose and meaning. Many made fresh 

commitments to the Lord with one lady sharing how she had been away from the Lord for years but had felt 

to come to that meeting when I was ministering. The Lord had challenged her and she recommitted her life 

to Him. There were a couple of meetings where I felt not to preach and the Holy Spirit moved powerfully 

with all present being impacted in varying ways by the very dynamic presence of the Holy Spirit. Testimonies 

were received of people who had been physically healed as the Lord touched them.  

Praise God that the Ministry continues to increase and we continue to pray for people to partner with us in 

various ways.  

1. Prayer Partnership – people committed to praying daily for us and the Ministry.  

2. Financial Partnership – people committed to sowing financially into various areas of our Ministry.  

3. Specific Missions Partnership – such as Kenya, Bangladesh, the Philippines.  

4. Specific Project Partnership – such as the Siritanyi Children’s Home in Kenya.  

5. Staff / Administration – Extra regular income is needed to help cover increased wages and costs as 

we expand the Ministry. 
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JUNE ITINERARY 

8th   Spirit Song Christian Community, Horsham, VIC 

14th  Alliance International Ministries Breakfast (With Bill Davidson) 

15th   Bass Valley Christian Fellowship, Corinella, VIC 

16th – 18th  Alliance International Ministries Conference, Melbourne, VIC 

20th – 21st  Christian Fellowship Centre, Albury, NSW  

22nd   Church on the Rock, Berwick, VIC 

28th – 30th  Churches in Sydney 

 

To stay up to date with all we are doing we encourage you to regularly visit us at www.johncairns.org  

With love and blessings,  

 

From all the John Cairns Ministries Team  

 

 


